
CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA 

NOTICE TO RECEIVE SEALED BIDS 

RFP 2025-03 

St. Joe Beach Booster Station Building Repair 

 

Description of Work: Work consists of raising the foundation of the St. Joe 
Beach booster station building located at 6202 West Highway 98 in St. Joe 
Beach. The building is settling. Also, the adjoining sidewalk will have to be 
repaired. Contractor will have to install 23 Drop Stop Helical Piers where the 
building has settled. The contractor will have to stabilize the building. The 
contractor will have to apply poly structural foam. All areas to be repaired are 
outlined in Scope of Work. Worked to be done by a licensed and insured 
contractor. All permits and building code requirements are the responsibility 
of the contractor and not the city of Port St. Joe. Work to be completed in a 
timely matter and within 90 days of bid award.  


